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06 February 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers   
  
We are off to Raffles Forest School with Emma again this year for our Year 3/4 residential. After the 
success of last year, we will be staying overnight, and for 2 full days. The trip will take place 
from Wednesday 26th to Thursday 27th June 2024. We will leave at 9.00am on the Wednesday morning, 
and return at approximately 2.15pm on the Thursday, when the children can be picked up from school 
early. 
 
The cost of this experience is £120 per child, which includes all activities, meals, accommodation and 
travel. This can be spread across 3 payments of £40.00, if required. The first instalment should be paid by 
Friday 23rd February, the second by Friday 15th March and the final one before Friday 19th April. If you are 
concerned about the cost of the trip, please contact Mr Price in confidence. Families in receipt of Pupil 
Premium will not be expected to pay, but will need to give written consent via email, that their child 
wishes to attend. 
  
You are invited to an information meeting on Wednesday, 28th February, but meanwhile, we have 
attached a letter and itinerary from Emma, the Raffles School leader. Do also have a look at Raffle Forest 
School website on https://rafflesforestschool.co.uk for a flavour of our trip.  
 
If your child would like to take part (and we really hope every child will come!) please give consent and 
pay the initial instalment of £40 by Friday 23rd February via Parentpay.  
  
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours faithfully  
 
Mrs Vaughan, Miss Mansell and Mrs Brown 
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